
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Spring Term – 25/01/19 

This Week... 

Maths 

This week have revised the terms multiple, factor and prime number and have used this to 

help us calculate with fractions.  

English 

We have been researching the Mars One Project: a planned one-way trip to Mars for humans!  The 

children have been looking at reasons for and against this project and forming their own views and 

opinions.  

 Across the Curriculum 

This week we have been finding out about extreme weathers such as cyclones and 

tornadoes; we have looked at what causes them and the effect they have.  In P.E. we have 

been practising football skills with coaches from P.N.E.  Our Science has looked at how we 

know the Earth is round and the scale and size of our Solar System.  

Thank you to everyone who attended the Borwick Hall on Wednesday night – information 

has been sent home for those who were unable to attend.  

Next Week... 

 

Maths 
We will be 

moving on to 

mental and 

written division 

strategies.  

English  
The children will 

be continuing 

their discussion 

text; writing that 

explores the 

pros and cons 

of the Mars One 

project.   

Important Dates 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 

questions you may have.  

 Thursday 7th February – SATs information meeting for parents @ 6pm (more information to 

follow).  

 Wednesday 13th February – Friday 15th February – Borwick Hall residential trip.  Please see kit list 

and information that has been sent home.  

 Friday 15th February – School closes for half-term. 

 Tuesday 26th February – School re-opens @ 8.55am 

 Friday 1st March – World Day of Prayer event to be held at St. Christopher’s Church (4pm – 5.30pm).  

All parents and children welcome.  

 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in 

school this week please.  Thank you for your support.   

Don’t Forget 

 Borwick Hall Medical form (3B) to be returned to school before next Friday 1st February please.  

 Children need P.E. kits in school (P.E. is on a Tuesday) and swimming continues on a Friday until half 

term. 

 Homework is to be returned to school on a MONDAY please! I would greatly appreciate it if you 

could support your child at home with their homework – any problems then please let me know!   

 The Space Project is due back on Wednesday 27th February (after half term).  

 Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Alfie 

  

Christian Value – Justice – Max 

 

Writer of the Week – Lilly 

                                                                                             Miss Morris  

 



 


